Debra ThomEson

From: Jake & Liz Wilkinson <jl18wilkinson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 3:31 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Re: Re:

Dear Mayor Jensen and borough assembly members

I am interested in serving on the parks and recreation advisory board until the 2021 election. | feel that community
participation is vital for a healthy community. | have previously been a member of the volunteer search and rescue
group here in town and believe strongly in being an active member of our community. Since there was a lack of
community interest for serving in the advisory position | would like to be considered, thank you

Jake Wilkinson



